
Individual school houses have existed in Noblesville 
as far back as 1820, but the district of Noblesville Schools 
was born in 1869 with the formation of a school board and 
the hiring of the first 
superintendent. The 
community’s goal at 
the time was building 
the first high school and 
“inaugurating a system 
of graded schools” in 
Noblesville.

While a lot has 
changed about 
Noblesville Schools 
over the last 150 years, 
the district’s pursuit of 
academic excellence 
and love for its students have been constants.

To commemorate 150 years of excellence, Noblesville 
Schools has partnered with multiple community 
organizations for a year-long, community-wide celebration 
honoring the district’s history and impact.

Festivities kicked off in July 2019 and will be celebrated 
during the 2019-2020 school year. Highlights of the 
celebration include: themed events, anniversary dedications, 

the honoring of 
“Noble Millers” for 
their exceptional 
commitment to 
Noblesville Schools, 
historical exhibits, 
an anniversary song, 
throwback spirit wear, 
product tie-ins at local 
businesses and more. 

Noblesville 
residents of all ages 
will find this once-in-
a-generation milestone 

an opportunity to reminisce about school days gone by and to 
make new memories with Noblesville Schools.

For more information, visit noblesvilleschools.org/150 
Church, Church, Hittle + Antrim is the exclusive presenting 
sponsor of the 150th anniversary. 

Noblesville Schools announced 25 distinguished 
community members they are honoring as Noble Millers in 
celebration of their 150th anniversary. The exclusive award 
is unique to the anniversary celebration, having never been 
given before and with no plans for the district to do so again.

Selections were made by a 
committee of district leaders 
from public nominations that 
were gathered over several 
months and are not intended 

to represent all 150 years of Noblesville Schools. Honorees 
were chosen based on their exceptional service, support, 
accomplishments or contributions to the district.

Join us in congratulating the many NHS graduates and 
staff members who were honored as Noble Millers!

NOBLE MILLERS

NHS ALUMNI NEWS
Volume 24 Spring, 2017

It’s All About The Memories

NHS ALUMNI NEWS

Homecoming
Noblesville vs. Franklin Central 

Friday, September 25, 2020

Annual Banquet
April 25th, 2020 - 144th year

(See registration form)

NHS Alumni NewsNHS Alumni News
Volume 27 Spring 2020

Chris Beaver
Christina Burch
Dick Dellinger
John Ditslear
Bob DuBois
Bruce Games
Pat Haney
LuAnn Harger
Bruce Hitchcock
Larry Jacobi
Matt Johnston
Bill Kenley
Julia Kozicki

Jack Lawrence
Bryan Mills
Tony Oilar
Monica Peck
Annetta Petty
Greg Richards
Butch Robbins
Jason Seaman
Rick Towle
Kristina Trusty
Kathy Kreag Williams 
Loren Williams

150 YEARS OF EXCELLENCE

NOBLE MILLERS HONORED

N  BLE
MILLERS
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When most of us 
were born in 1952, 
Noblesville’s population 
was approximately 
6,700.  At the time of 
our graduation in 1970, 
there were about 7,548 
people living in our 
home town. Indiana data 
for 2019 listed 63,133 
in Noblesville. Point 
being; our small town 
has grown significantly.  
Even if you live in 
Noblesville, the changes 
are dramatic.  But for 
classmates who’ve been 
away, it just doesn’t resemble the town in our memories. 
Hopefully, with name tags attached, we’ll recognize each 
other during our weekend reunion activities.  In addition to 
celebrating our 50th year leaving NHS, the school system is 
commemorating 150 years of student education.  

Many of our parents grew up in Noblesville or 
surrounding communities. Other families relocated to take 
advantage of the industry and business opportunities in 
central Indiana during the 50’s and 60’s. Our home town’s 
small population supplied two facts for certain; news 
traveled faster by word of mouth than in the Ledger and 
someone always knew your parent.  Our toys came from 
Blands hardware and new bicycles from Essig Brothers 
Western Auto.  In primary grades, nearly everyone walked 
to school and home for lunch.  On special occasions, you 
went uptown and had lunch at Wimpy’s or the Sandwich 
Inn.  During the weekends, we watched movies at the 
Diana or roller skated at the Rainbo.  Summer meant the 
ABC Drive-In and the Forest Park pool opened.  Gas was 
only 36 cents so all those trips around Jim Dandy were 
worth it. Who can forget our quick trips to Clancy’s during 
lunch time in jr. high?

From our different grade schools, we became the 
class of ’70 in junior high. Moving to NHS in September 
1966 was a daunting yet exciting event.  Getting lost 
was a real possibility in such a big building.  Academics 
occupied an important aspect of our high school life. 
Freshman entering NHS anxiously awaited to discover if 
they needed a bug collection and had to keep those “quiz 
sheets” ready.  Determining who taught what class or 
how fortunate one was being assigned a specific teacher 

provided a path toward 
graduation.  Some of 
us knew listening to or 
watching films of old 
World Series games 
was historical.  How 
did Mr. Wolf AKA 
“The Sun God” know 
everything going on?  
Our first attempt at 
teamwork was building 
a homecoming float 
as freshman. “Snap, 
Crackle, Pop the 
Hornets” didn’t 
make much noise. As 
sophomores, there 

was no “Catapult to Victory”.  Finally, as juniors we got 
that float building down as “Baloo’ Em off the Field” won 
first place.  We repeated first place honors as seniors with 
“Nail Sheridan”. Our hard work managing the Junior Booth 
culminated with a “Nautical New England” prom.

Friday nights we attended either a football or basketball 
game.  Our senior year was the first for Swanson Field.  
The football team had a winning record.  They were first in 
the Sagamore Conference, beat Sheridan on homecoming, 
and then put icing on the cake by defeating Carmel 22-20.  
Noblesville’s first swim team was in 1970 while tennis 
started during our junior year.  Regrettably, basketball 
just didn’t work out for the class of ’70 and Mr. Harper 
concluded his coaching career with a losing season.  Our 
class finished high school two years prior to Title IX being 
enacted and this meant that many possible female athletes 
were kept out of sports participation. 

On May 31, 1970, we said good-bye to NHS.  Our 
paths have taken us to different locations, opportunities, 
and careers.  We used to send letters or call.  Now it’s an 
e-mail or texts.  We acquired meaningful relationships, 
married, divorced, married again, suffered loss, and had 
our own families.  Along that way, far too many classmates 
were taken.  Our goal this reunion is to remember: friends, 
school, simpler times in Noblesville and important events 
or people that shaped our lives.  Sure there’s Face Book.  
However, this reunion is about genuine engagement.  
“Truly great friends are hard to find, difficult to leave, and 
impossible to forget.” (G. Randolf)

We are great, we are heavenly, we’re the class of 1970!

CLASS OF 1970- 50 YEARS LATER

Class of 1970 Senior winning float.

www.NoblesvilleAlumni.org               @MillerAlumni               Noblesville Alumni
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IT IS ALL ABOUT THE NHS CONNECTION AND SCHOLARS FOR 2019

Total Scholarship Donations: $15,277.00 for 2019
Seven $1,500 NHS Scholarships      •      One $1,500 Vocational Scholarship

The NHS Alumni Association would like for you to meet 
the following scholarship winners from the 2019 graduating 
class.  There was a total of 8 scholarships awarded from the 
2019 class.  Each recipient had either a parent, grandparent 
or relative who attended Noblesville High School.  The 
Association is proud to award 7 students with $1,500.00 to use 
towards their future education.  There was also one graduate 

who was awarded $1,500.00 for the NHS Alumni Vocational 
Scholarship.  The total scholarship amount awarded in 2019 
was $12,000.00 to some very deserving NHS graduates.  Your 
generous donations to the scholarship fund make this all 
possible.  Thank you for your support in the past and in the 
future. 
Congratulations to the following scholarship winners for 2019.

PAYTON BARTON
2019 Scholarship Winner
Payton was accepted into Purdue University with 
plans to study Animal Science. Payton’s parents are 
Doug and Julie Barton.

ALLYSON COLLINS
2019 Scholarship Winner
Allyson was accepted into Indiana University, 
Bloomington with plans to study Environmental 
Science. Allyson’s parents are Carol and Phillip Collins.

JOHN COOK
2019 Scholarship Winner
John was accepted into Indiana University, 
Bloomington with plans to study business. John’s 
parents are Matt and Lynn Cook.

NICKOLAS GERBER
2019 Scholarship Winner
Nickolas was accepted into IUPUI, Indianapolis with 
plans to study business - accounting and marketing. 
Nickolas’s parents are Wally and Ann Gerber.

JACK KNIGHT
2019 Scholarship Winner
Jack was accepted into Ball State University with 
plans to study Accounting/Finance. Jack’s parents are 
Jennifer and John Knight.

MADELYN KNIGHT
2019 Scholarship Winner
Madelyn was accepted into Indiana University 
Southeast with plans to study nursing. Madelyn’s 
parents are Jennifer and John Knight.

ERIN WILSON
2019 Scholarship Winner
Erin was accepted into Indiana University with plans 
to study medicine or biology. Erin’s parents are 
Deborah and Craig Wilson.

HANNAH BROWN
2019 Vocational Scholarship Winner
Hannah was accepted into Ball State University with 
plans to study special education. Hannah’s parents 
are Mandi and Joey Brown.

2019 Alumni Banquet
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Alumni Share and Remember

IN MEMORY OF
Steve Clark & Butch Vernon (1966) 

From Linda Wright Welty (1966)
Brenda Perking Held 

From Kathy Nethery Harvey (1969)
Dan Wellman (1968) 

From Sally Wellman (1969)
Margaret (Craig) Eudaly (1938) 

From Judith Eudaly (1965)
John Kimerly (1956) 

From Richard (Dick) Hudson (1956)
Margaret Eudaly (1938) 
From Bonnie Eudaly (1967)

Pam Hurlock Fitch (1967) &  
Linda Foutz Murphy (1967) 

From Tom Gang (1967)
Cathy Whiteley (1968) 

From Deb Lohman Shook (1968)
Jim Land 

From Susan and Dave Land (1964)
Coach William Nevitt 

From Robert (Bob) Price (1964)
Tim McGee (1969) 

From Bev Crook McGee (1969)
Debbie Ferguson Johnson (1968) 
From Sharon Dash McMahon (1968)

Bill Nevitt & Dean Whitesell (1953) 
From Shirley Walker Moore (1953)

Dean Whitesell (1953) 
From Shirley Hodson Ward (1953)

Phil & Joanne Shafer 
Love- Karen Montgomery (1973) & Doug Shafer (1975)
Jim Tener (1959) & Susan (LieVan) Tener (1960) 

From Nancy (LieVan) Schmiedecke (1969) &  
Betsy (LieVan) Marchino (1961)

New Members 2019
Did you know that only $10 makes you a lifetime member of the NHS Alumni Association? Our new members for 2019 are listed 

below for your review. Encourage your classmates to join the efforts of the Alumni Association by adding your name to the 2020 list. 
See registration form and include $10 toward membership. 
Linda Paskins Renner	 1969
Denise Gray McDonald	 1974
Keith King	 1973
Gary Gray	 1973
Karen Marks Balach	 1971
Mark Hanna	 1979
Robert (Rob) Albright	 1970
Lisa Fox Galster	 1979
Sally Wellman	 1969
Jim Higgins	 1979
Wanda Mondy Taylor	 1969
Patty Beam	 1979

Carolyn Kennedy Rawlings	 1961
Jim Koven	 1970
Peggy Gilliam Koven	 1970
Teresa Rich Huber	 1973
Alice Harrison Graves	 1972
Barbara Males	 1969
Jerry Wise	 1969
Jennifer Vaught	 1996
Matt Vaught	 1991
J.D. Kozicki	 2017
Josh Kozicki	 2019
Carol Musselman Clark	 1977

Carol Chapman Ott	 1969
Paul Moore	 1969
Julia Utter	 1970
David Miller	 1970
Peggy Lowery Miller	 1970
Heather Huchstedler Veatch	 2007
Nancy LieVan Schmiedecke	 1969
Geneva Smith Fender	 1969
Jan Brandenburg	 1973
Gary Utter	 1960
Leah Bush Bauman	 1969

Payton Barton	 2019
Allyson Collins	 2019
John Cook	 2019
Nickolas Gerber	 2019
Jack Knight	 2019
Madelyn Knight	 2019
Erin Wilson	 2019
Hannah Brown	 2019
Michelle Menchaca Dixon	 1989
Barry Dixon	 1983
Bill Dailey	 1979

Honoring the 2019 “Gold Star” contributors 
by placing their name on permanent display, 
indicating all donations are used for 
scholarships only. Add $250 to your 
reservation form to be honored next year. 

Jo and Gary Rhodes 
In memory of Joyce Galbreath Kinnaman (1964)

D. Allen Zimmerman (1969)
Sharon Haymaker Muir (1961)
Dwight Benson 

In memory of Alma Lou Anderson Benson (1947)
Nadine Newsom Tarrance (1969) 

In memory of Jacqueline Howard Newsom (1943)
Janice Kinzer Musselman (1958) 

In memory of Wilma King Heiny (1958)
Jim Washburn (1967)
Ted (1958) and Mary Sue Rowland (1959)
Lee (1969) and Linda (1966) Klotz 

In memory of Phillip C Klotz (1938)
Terri Sigman Kennedy (1972) 

In memory of John Kennedy (1972)
Pam Wilhelm Stewart & Steve Stewart 

In memory of Eleanor & Tony Wilhelm and  
Meg & Mary Campbell

Karen Shafer Montgomery (1973) & Doug Shafer (1975) 
In memory of Phil & Joanne Shafer

Janice Dusing Wolf 
In memory of Darrel Wolf (1962) & Maynard Wolf and  
Mary Wolf

Jack (1946) and Nancy Kenley (1950) 
In memory of R.Dean Whitesell (1953)

Mike, Jake, Tim and John Kraft 
In memory of Dr. Haldon Kraft and Mary Baker Kraft

www.NoblesvilleAlumni.org               @MillerAlumni               Noblesville Alumni
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Thank you to our fine sponsors!

J	CRUISE	TRAVEL	
JANET	JAROS	
317-370-8751	

jjaor1005@outlook.com	
www.jcruisetravel.com	

Luke	&	Sally	
Kenley	

Class	of	1963	

RENNER-NIXON	
BODY	WORKS	

8190	E.	146th	Street	
Noblesville,	IN	46062	

317-773-9792	

PEGGY	BEAVER	
NHS	CLASS	OF	1972	
In	Memory	of		all	our	
departed	classmates	

CHRISTOPHER	JENSEN	
NOBLESVILLE	MAYOR	

CLASS	OF	2002	

JIM	DANDY	
RESTAURANT	

2301	E.	Conner	Street	
Noblesville,	IN	46060	

317-773-3288	

ROWLAND	PRINTING	
P.O.	Box	69	

Noblesville,	IN	46061	
317-773-1829	

BOLDEN’S	CLEANING	&	
RESTORATION	

112	Park	32	West	Drive	
Noblesville,	IN	46062	

317-773-7683	

OTT	EQUIPMENT	SERVICE	
Jack	&	Carol	Ott	

517	Herriman	Court	
Noblesville,	IN	46060	

317-773-8941	

BEAVER	HEATING	&	
COOLING	

20755	Riverwood	Ave.	
Noblesville,	IN	46062	

317-773-8013	

NOBLESVILLE	ELKS	
LODGE	#	576	
35	S.	9th	Street	

Noblesville,	IN	46060	
317-773-4182	

GREG	O’CONNOR	
Noblesville	
City	Council	

DON	HINDS	FORD	
12610	Ford	Drive	
Fishers,	IN	46038	
317-849-9000	

RANDALL	&	ROBERTS	
FUNERAL	HOME	
317-773-2584	

KATHY	&	PERRY	
WILLIAMS	

Class	of	1974	
	&	Class	of	1969	

K	&	J	INC.	
Independent	
Ins.	Associate	

Kedrick	Fisher	-1945	
Holly	Fisher	

317-773-1262		
BRIAN	AYER	

AYER’S	REAL	ESTATE	
17980	Cumberland	Rd.	
Noblesville,	IN	46060	

317-773-1895	

NHS	CLASS	OF	1967	
53	Years	of	Memories	

ONCE	A	MILLER	
ALWAYS	A	MILLER	

NOBLESVILLE	
SUNRISERS	KIWANIS	
Serving	the	Youth	
of	Noblesville	

SYD’S	BAR	&	GRILL	
808	Logan	Street	

Noblesville,	IN	46060	
317-773-6132	

ADRIENES	FLOWERS	&	GIFTS	
1249	Conner	Street	
Noblesville,	IN	46060	

“65”	graduates	
Steve	&	Moffett	(Robinson)	

Craig	

ZECK’S	BBQ	&	MORE	
Full	Catering	Menu	

Zecksbbq.com	
317-774-1955	

ORIGINAL	NOBLESVILLE	
DAIRY	QUEEN	

798	South	10th	Street	
Noblesville,	IN	46060	

317-773-5519	

NHS	CLASS	OF	1968	
In	memory	of	our	

departed	classmates.	
Forever	present	in	our	

memories	

SMITH’S	JEWELERS	
98	North	9th	Street	

Noblesville,	IN	46060	
317-773-3383	

www.smithsonthesquare.com	

THE	MERRELL	
FAMILY	

1971,1973,1975,1977	
	1978,2010,2011,2013	

NHS	CLASS	OF	1960	
Congratulations	to	our	
graduating	seniors	and	
all	honored	classes	

COOK	&	COOK	
ATTORNEYS	AT	LAW	
955	Logan	Street	

Noblesville,	IN	46060	
317-773-5522	

BOLDEN’S	DRY	CLEANERS	
151	N.	8th	Street	

Noblesville,	IN	46060	
M-F	6-6	
Sat	7-1	

317-773-3884	

PERKINS	RESTAURANT	&	
BAKERY	

250	Noble	Creek	Drive	
Noblesville,	IN	
317-776-2800	

NOBLESVILLE	FIRST	
MIKE	DAVIS	

	Noblesville	City	Council	

KIRK	HARDWARE	
848	Logan	Street	
A	complete	line	of	
hardware	and	gifts	
Bill	&	Carrie	Prater	

317-773-4371	
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NOBLESVILLE HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
2019-2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT: Tom Gang	 1967
VICE PRESIDENT: Peggy Baldwin Beaver	 1972
TREASURER: Janice Robinson	 1968
SECRETARY: Vicki Wright Wilson	 1968
HISTORIAN: Brad Cook	 1973

Jeff Zeckel	 1973
Joanne Cook White	 1948
Eric Spencer	 2008
Kathy Kreag Williams	 1974
Chris Jensen	 2002

Alaina Epperson Shonkwiler	 2001
Tim Timmons	 1975 
Terri Sigman Kennedy	 1972
Karen Williams Pryor	 1974

BOARD MEMBERS

CLASS OF 1969 50TH REUNION - APRIL 26, 2019

NANCY CHANCE
2019 ALUMNUS OF THE YEAR

Our 2019 NHS Alumnus of the 
year was awarded to Nancy Chance. 
Nancy is a 1965 graduate of 
Noblesville High School and her 
main focus in our community is 
Good Samaritan Network. Nancy 
has received numerous awards 
and has been honored by many 
organizations throughout the county 
for her service. Thank you, Nancy, 
for being an inspiration to all.

THE CLASS OF 1969 DONATES $10,358 FOR SCHOLARSHIPS
1st row (left to right): Paul Moore, Jerry Wise, Anna (Dick) Wilson, Kris (Fearheiley) Butler, Sandy (Wedmore) Moore, Pam (Wilhelm) Stewart, Nancy 
(LieVan) Schmiedecke, Vicki (Robison) VanFechtmann, Doug Grimes, Sharon (Young) Hampton, Allen Zimmerman 2nd row (left to right): Nadine 
(Newsome) Tarrance, Carol (Chapman) Ott, Mimi (Woodrum) Parker, Connie (Games) Deverall, Christy (Hosier) Law, Sally (Wilson) LaFollette, Sally 
Wellman, Mary Jeanne Vincent, Pam (Reddick) Brandenburg, Wanda (Mundy) Taylor, Vickie (Browning) Ammerman, Bev (Crook) McGee, Phyllis 
(Welchel) Brooks, Janet (Galbreath) Jaros, Kathy (Nethery) Harvey, Jane (Smyth) Linville, Geneva (Smith) Fender, Wes Dye, Jeff Sherrill, Greg Fisher, 
Ray Faust 3rd row (left to right): Barbara (Palmer) McGimpsey, Debbie (Hoggard) Black, Becky (Holmes) Harper, Barb Males, Marsha (Gould) 
Whipple, Leah (Bush) Bauman, Martha (Tousley) Carey, Sheila (DeMoss) Prater, Sandy Alleyne,  Haldon Millikan, Roy Haskett, Suzanne (Wheaton) 
Dowen, Sandy (Gilliam) Puschnig, Sherry (Gibson) Kasiorkiewicz, Susan (Thacker) Bell, Tom Padgett, Rex Heiny 4th row (left to right): Dan Byram, 
Dan Smith, Jim Needham,  Steve Stone, Larry Boram, Reg Collins, Lee Klotz, Linda (Paskins) Renner, Jerry Horn, Shelly (Griffin) Henson, Connie 
VanZant, Jim Ammerman 5th row (left to right): Ron Lawhon, Tom Williams, Perry Williams, Gary Vaught, Gary Glover, Dan Timmons, Jim McGee, 
Bill Crandall, Chuck Morris, Kurt Green, Dennis Grimes, Bonnie (Huber) Vitatoe, Dave James, John Dierdorf
Not pictured, but attended: Greg Pryor, Bruce Stephenson, Mel Amundson, Cliff Bennett

1st row (left to right): Vicki Wright Wilson, Kathy Kreag Williams, Terri Sigman 
Kennedy, Jeff Zeckel, Peggy Baldwin Beaver, Karen Williams Pryor, Janice 
Robinson, Joann Cook White 2nd row (left to right): Tim Timmons, Brad Cook, 
Eric Spencer, Alaina Epperson Shonkwiler, Chris Jensen, Tom Gang

2020 ALUMNI ASSOCIATION BOARD



	 ◊ Reserve _______ seats at the banquet @ $18 each . . . . .    $___________

DONATIONS TO HELP NHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
• Your name placed on permanent plaque display @ $250 each . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                           $___________
          Gold Star All money goes toward scholarships
          Plaque to read:__________________________________________________________________________
• A little extra for scholarship fund. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                                  $___________
◊ Donation for Scholarship Fund “In Memory Of” . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                     $___________
         Name and In Memoriam as you would like it to appear in the 2021 Newsletter (See page 4 for examples)_______________________
        ______________________________________________________________________________________
• A little more for the general fund to support Annual Banquet. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                            $___________
• A little more for the Newsletter Fund. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                               $___________
◊ NEW Lifetime Membership for NHS grads and associate members @ $10 each . . . . . . . . . . . . .            $___________
         Fill out form below                                                                                                          TOTAL . . . . . . . . . . . . .            $___________

___________________________________________________	 _ ______________ 	 ________________________________
Name	 (include maiden name)	 NHS Class of	  Phone

____________________________________________________________________ 	 ________________________________
Address	  City	  State	  Zip		  Email
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RESERVATION FORM
Please include all names and class for banquet, membership, donation or general fund.

___________________________________________________	 _ ______________
Name	 (include maiden name)	 NHS Class of

___________________________________________________	 _ ______________
Name	 (include full name of guest)	 NHS Class of

_____________________________________________________________________
Address	  City	  State	  Zip	

_____________________________ 	 _______________________________________
Phone	  Email

NHS Alumni Annual Banquet
Salutes the Class of 1970

Make checks payable to: NHS Alumni
Mail to: P.O. Box 818, Noblesville, IN 46061

Questions: Call Peggy Baldwin Beaver 317-372-2674 / bvrhut@aol.com  
or Janice Robinson 317-773-3425 / bbop1950@yahoo.com

Please Check Your Seating Preference By Name and Graduating Era . . .
The Class of 1970 will have reserved seating	 30s/40s	 50s	 60s	 70s & Up

Name ______________________ 	 _______ 	 _ ______	 _______ 	 _______

Name ______________________ 	 _______ 	 _ ______	 _______ 	 _______

Requesting the honor  
of your presence at the

NHS Annual Banquet
NHS Alumni Association Banquet

Saturday, 
April 25, 2020

Noblesville High School
18111 Cumberland Road

Plan to Attend
	 5 p.m....... Doors Open*
	 5 p.m....... Social Hour 
                       & Registration
	 6 p.m....... Dinner
	 7 p.m....... Program

* Shuttle service provided  
from parking lot to doors

Reservation Deadline

April 18, 2020



NHS Alumni News NHS Alumni News
A volunteer association made up of  
Noblesville High School graduates and families.

CONTACT INFORMATION FOR THE CLASS OF 1970 EVENTS
Tom Irving 

(765) 618-0674 
historicallinks@comcast.net

Janet Scott Smith 
(317) 913-1409 

contentathome@juno.com

Darrell Andrews 
(317) 833-0348 

darrelldandrews@yahoo.com

ATTENTION:
Class of

1971
Get a Lifetime 

Membership $10
The class of 1971 

will be hosting those 
honored this year 

as they prepare for 
their own 50 year 

recognition on 
April 24, 2021April 24, 2021

From the President
Welcome to the Class of 1970, our 50-year honored 

class, and guests. I am sure it is hard to believe that 50 
years have flown by.  Just think, Noblesville Schools 
is celebrating 150 years as a district, time does fly.  
NHS has been a great school and will continue to be 
in the future years to come.  So many of us have fond 
memories thinking about the fun times we had in the hallowed halls 
of the Millers.  Enjoy your 50-year reunion and continue to make 
Noblesville proud. GO MILLERS!!!!

Tom Gang ’67

NHS Alumni News/2020
P.O. Box 818
Noblesville, IN 46061

LUSCO CORPORATION
Buyers & Processors

All Grades of Scrap Iron & Metals

1295 S. 5th St., Noblesville
(317) 773-2780

FRIDAY 
APRIL 24, 2020 
Advanced Reservation 

Required

SATURDAY 
APRIL 25, 2020 
Advanced Reservation 

Required

SATURDAY 
APRIL 25, 2020 
Advanced Reservation 

Required

SUNDAY 
APRIL 26, 2020

Purgatory Golf Club
12160 E. 216th St. Noblesville, IN 46060

Registration and cocktails: 6:00 p.m. • Dinner: 7:00 p.m. 

Ivy Tech (Our old high school)
200 N. 17th St., Noblesville, IN  46060
Guided or self-tours 11:00 a.m. to Noon. 
Lunch at 12:00 p.m. w/canteen following

NHS Alumni Banquet
Noblesville High School, 18111 Cumberland Road

Honoring the class of 1970 
Doors Open at 5:00 p.m. • Dinner at 6:00 p.m. • Program at 7:00 p.m.

Farewell Brunch at Jim Dandy  •  9:30  a.m.C
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